
 

1/16/2023 
  
 
Dear Gracious Giving 
 
On behalf of our children and families, we want to personally extend our unwavering 
gratitude for your support to the Foster Care program at Rebekah Children’s Services. 
Your generosity and spirit of giving clearly demonstrates your commitment to serving 
those most vulnerable in our community.  

Your 2022 Christmas Donations made the holidays magical for so many foster youth 
and their families. Gracious Giving continues to be an incredible partner and defines 
what giving means. 

 
Sincere gratitude from my team and all the kids we serve! 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at (408) 871-4925 or email 
smisley@rcskids.org 
 
Thank you again for your generous support.  

 

Gratefully,   

Serena Misley 
 
Serena Misley, LMFT 
Director of Family Linkage Foster Care and Adoption Programs  
 


